11/15/2018 Zimbra

Zimbra maritzap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Fwd: Request for Updates on Development

From : Lizabeth Vasquez <lizv@ggcity.org> Thu, Nov 15, 2018 09:32 AM
Subject : Fwd: Request for Updates on Development
To : Maritza Pizarro <maritzap@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>

Thank you,

Liz V.
City Clerk's Office

From: "Greg Blodgett" <gregl@ggcity.org>

To: "Liz Vasquez" <lizv@ci.garden-grove.ca.us>
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 9:05:48 AM
Subject: Fwd: Request for Updates on Development

Can you have this group request a records request

Greg Blodgett

SR Project Manager

City of Garden Grove

Office of Economic Development
(714) 741-5124
gregl@garden-grove.org

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Kate Spear <kspear@uniteherell.org>

To: gregl@ggcity.org

Sent: Wed, 14 Nov 2018 14:21:33 -0800 (PST)
Subject: Request for Updates on Development

Dear Mr. Blodgett,

I am emailing you to inquire about the procedure status of the following
developments in Garden Grove:

1. The Nickelodeon Resort (please specify the exact address of this
development - it is unavailable on the Garden Grove website)
2. 'Site C' hotel campus

For both projects, can you please specify the following:

1. What level of environmental reviews do you anticipate/have been
confirmed?

2. What entitlements have been requested for both projects? Have they been
approved?
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3. Are there any hearings or meeting scheduled for the projects?

Additionally, can you please tell me who the planner is for the 13650
Harbor Blvd project and/or any information you might know about the
procedure status of the project?

Thank you so much. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Kate Spear

Research Analyst

UNITE HERE Local 11

464 South Lucas Ave, Suite 201
Los Angeles, CA 90017

P: (213) 481-8530 ext. 350
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